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We reported in our December 28, 2011 Alert that the NLRB had agreed to postpone the effective date of its final rule requiring
employers to post a notice informing employees of their right to organize under the National Labor Relations Act to April 30, 2012.
The postponement had been at the request of a federal court in Washington, DC, which is hearing a legal challenge regarding the

rule.

Now, in light of conflicting decisions at the district court level, the DC Circuit Court of Appeals has temporarily enjoined the NLRB's
rule requiring the posting of employee rights. As such, the NLRB has announced that the rule will not take effect on April 30, 2012

as previously announced.

If you would like to discuss any of these issues or have questions about this Alert, please contact one of the attorneys listed on this

page.

This content is provided for general informational purposes only, and your access or use of the content does not create an
attorney-client relationship between you or your organization and Cooley LLP, Cooley (UK) LLP, or any other affiliated practice or
entity (collectively referred to as “Cooley”). By accessing this content, you agree that the information provided does not constitute
legal or other professional advice. This content is not a substitute for obtaining legal advice from a qualified attorney licensed in
your jurisdiction and you should not act or refrain from acting based on this content. This content may be changed without notice. It
is not guaranteed to be complete, correct or up to date, and it may not reflect the most current legal developments. Prior results do
not guarantee a similar outcome. Do not send any confidential information to Cooley, as we do not have any duty to keep any

information you provide to us confidential. This content may be considered Attorney Advertising and is subject to our legal

notices.
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